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We've had lots more fun this half
term, lots of fresh air, new toys
including Hama beads, loom bands
and our new favourite the Geo mags,
these building magnets are popular

with all ages of our children.

We had great fun building and
colouring a very large pirate ship
during big art week, decorated life
size boomerangs in aboriginal art and
attempted to make art with bubbles!
Junk modelling has been great fun,

robots, robot dogs and time machines!

This week we have decorated Easter
bags and entered them into a
competition to win an easter egg for
each year group. We spend a lot of
time giggling and laughing here at
kids’ club watching your children

blossom.

The snacks we offer now include more fruit and healthier vegetable
platters.
We have tested a selection of cereals at breakfast club and now offer
at least four of the firm favourites!

Availabilitu in Kids’ Clul
Monday - Friday in Breakfast Club

Monday, Thursday & Friday in Afterschool Club




I would like to thank you for your patience with the setting up payments
through School Spider. Please remember, it is your responsibility to book and

pay for your child’s sessions before they attend.

If your child will NOT be attending any session they are booked in for,
PLEASE let the school office know, or tell a member of the Kids’ Club staff,
this will make it smoother for our collection from your children’s class,

especially our Woodlea children.

May I remind parents that Kids” Club closes at 6pm. Please ensure all children

are collected promptly up to épm, as the staff leave at 6pm.

Can I please thank all those who Please note that School closes at
have taken time out to complete our [.I15pm on Thursday 28th March

questionnaire. Feedback has shown

that 100% of children are happy

Kids’ club will not run on this

attending Kids’ Club, this is lovely to afternoon.

hear and exactly why we do what we Return on Monday I5th April.
do. Please be aware that we take

everything you say on board and we Car Park

constantly look at better ways of

working. Like always if you have ang Can I please ask that parents don't

concerns or queries, please contact us use the staff carpark when dropping

off or collecting their children from

and we're happy to help. Kide’ Club
ids wb.
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